
Leavers’ Hoodies  

 

The former PTFA would like to fund the hoodies for our Year 6 pupils.  

 

Please could you complete the following order form and return to school by tomorrow 

morning (Thursday 28th March).  

 

Name of child:  

Size (see chart below):  

 

Please note that this is being organised by Mrs Pearce (Georgia’s mum) and therefore 

any queries need to be raised directly with her on the following contact 

number: 07971710550 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Watson  
 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

Pupils voted for their favourite style. The following option was chosen by the majority. The 

hoodie will be burgundy.  

         Size Guide 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


